
SCEIP Budget and Projections – FY2023/24 Estimates and FY2024/25 through FY2033/34 Projections 

Program staff has updated last fiscal year’s actuals, this fiscal year’s estimates, and future projections. 

The FY23/24 estimates are taken from actuals through April 2024 with the final two months projected out.  Fiscal years 24/25 through 33/34 
calculate a 0% growth in Program activity and percent of payoff presumptions for each year.  

These projections also reflect the County’s General Fund loan to the Program.  In the first quarter of 2023/24 the Program advanced $100,000 to 
cover dry funding periods. It is projected the Program would begin paying back the loan starting fiscal year 2028-29, based on a positive cash 
balance at year end. 


